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Finance and Audit Committee Meeting 

May 19, 2025 
 

   
   

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
MEETING NOT CALLED TO ORDER 

 
 

   
Presentation of the FY2026 budget was postponed on May 19, 2025 by Chair of the Board 
Michelle Barnett and Committee Chair Dr. Solomon Brotman as a result of the May 16, 2025 
garage fire, to allow time for the budget to be revised with updated information that will need 
to be gathered. 
 
The meeting will be rescheduled upon completion of the revised budget. 
 
 

POSTPONED 
 

Finance and Audit Committee Meeting 
JAA Administration Bldg./3rd Floor 

Ed Austin Board Room 
Monday May 19, 2025/8:30am 


